
Wednesday 23 November 2022

Dear parents / caregivers / whānau

Your child has taken part in the Taku Wairua programme during terms three and four at
Knighton Normal School. The programme has been based on four themes - Belonging, Self
Discovery, Goal Setting, and Citizenship.

Our last session together links to our theme of citizenship. The tamariki will give their time
and skills to make a positive difference in the community. We will walk to Kirikiriroa Marae,
591 Wairere Drive, Hamilton, (directly behind our kura), to participate in a working bee on
Tuesday 6th December, between 10am - 2pm.

Your child will need to bring:

- Gumboots or covered shoes (like old sneakers)
- Water Bottle and snacks (BBQ lunch will be provided)
- Warm jacket
- Taku Wairua workbook and pen

Any questions - please contact me:

Tahu Nikora
0221955809
tahu@takuwairua.co.nz

Taku Wairua - End of programme trip
Tuesday 6th December, 10am - 2pm

I give permission for ______________________________ of Akomanga _______ to attend the Taku
Wairua trip to Kirikiriroa Marae on Tuesday 6th December, 2022.

⚪Yes, I can help supervise a group of children ⚪No, sorry, I cannot help.

Name of parent __________________________ Signed _________________________
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